
Sheldon A. Neeley 
Mayor 

December 6, 2019 

CITY OF FLINT, MICHIGAN 

Mr. Eric Oswald, Director 
Drinking Water and Environmental Health Division 
525 West Allegan Street, P.O. Box 30817 
Lansing, Ml 48909-8311 

Angela Wheeler 
City Attorney 

Re: TMF Report-Request for Extension of Time Pursuant to the MDEQ (n.k.a. EGLE) & 
City of Flint Voluntary Agreement-Section IV Extension,§ II Terms, ,re 
Dear Eric: 

On November 11, 2019, the City transitioned to a new City administration under the 
leadership of Mayor Sheldon A. Neeley. While the new administration is receiving 
important City updates, we are requesting additional time to prepare and submit the next 
Technical, Managerial and Financial report that is due to EGLE on December 17, 2019. 
Therefore, as discussed at the December 5, 2019 joint meeting with the City, EPA and 
EGLE and pursuant to the City of Flint and MDEQ Voluntary Agreement, Section IV 
Extension, § II Terms, ,re, the City makes its formal request for submission of its TMF 
Report no later than January 31, 2020. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please confirm that the aforementioned 
request is granted. 

Sincerely, 

Angela heeler 
City Attorney 

Cc: Mr. Richard S. Kuhl, Michigan Department of Attorney General 
Mr. Nate Gambill, Michigan Department of Attorney General 
Sheldon A. Neeley, Mayor 
Clyde Edwards, City Administrator 



Brian Larkin, Chief of Staff 
Robert Bincsik, DPW Director 


